
Welcome to our
D30 CEC 
Meeting

February 12, 2024



Superintendent’s Report
Community Educa tion

Council Meeting



In Support of the Chancellor’s Pillar #1 Reimagining 
the student experience

We would like to highlight our D30 Basketball Playoffs!

http://drive.google.com/file/d/1PqAGQC8yv_Cbsy1hqvYiC2W2S6Qllk1g/view


In Support of the Chancellor’s Pillar #1 Reimagining the student 
experience

We would like to Congratulate P.S. 234 for being our Basketball 
Champions!!!



In Support of the Chancellor’s Pillar #1 Reimagining 
the student experience

We would like to highlight our Queens North Spelling Bee!!

School Name of Student Placement

30Q300 Aryann Sadiq 3rd Place

30Q 111 Nehemia Lawley Top 12

30Q227 Jordan Zhou Top 12

30Q 152 Tahiyat Choudhury Top 12

I'm excited to share that the following District 30 students have made it into the top 24 Queens North 
spellers and will move on to the Citywide Bee in March 2024.   Each night, 12 students moved onto the 
next round, and we had a total of about 110 students who participated in the Bee this year!



We would like to highlight our Queens North Spelling Bee!!



We would like to highlight the following Schools:

Career Day at I.S 126 Student Council is  ready for Civics  for a ll e lections  and a   Pre-K Fashion Show! 
at PS 151

Robotics  Team at I.S. 227 received 
Firs t in Show at Robotics  Competition

Ribbon Cutting for a  new Sensory Room at  P.S. 234 and a  trip to Madison 
Square Garden



Summer Rising 2024 Affiliation
DBN SY23-24 Grade Span Final K-5 Building Final 6-8 Building

30Q002 K-5 Q002

30Q010 6-8 Q010

30Q011 K-6 Q011 Q010

30Q017 K-5 Q070

30Q069 K-5 Q212

30Q070 K-5 Q070 (ESY K-5 also)

30Q076 K-5 Q076

30Q078 K-8 Q166 Q404 (Q291)



DBN SY23-24 Grade Span Final K-5 Building Final 6-8 Building

30Q084 K-5 Q166

30Q085 K-5 Q002

30Q092 K-5 Q149

30Q111 K-8 Q076 Q404 (Q291)

30Q112 K-5 Q166

30Q122 K-8 Q002 Q141

30Q126 6-8 Q126

30Q127 K-8 Q127 Q127

Summer Rising 2024 Affiliation



DBN SY23-24 Grade Span Final K-5 Building Final 6-8 Building

30Q141 6-8 Q141

30Q145 6-8 Q145

30Q148 K-5 Q149

30Q149 K-5 Q149

30Q150 K-5 Q011

30Q151 K-5 Q166

30Q152 K-5 Q212

Summer Rising 2024 Affiliation



DBN SY23-24 Grade Span Final K-5 Building Final 6-8 Building

30Q166 K-5 Q166

30Q171 K-5 Q070

30Q204 6-8 Q404 (Q291)

30Q212 K-5 Q212

30Q222 K-2 Q212

30Q227 5-8 Q149 Q227 (ESY 6-8 also)

30Q228 K-2 Q149

30Q230 6-8 Q227

Summer Rising 2024 Affiliation



DBN SY23-24 Grade Span Final K-5 Building Final 6-8 Building

30Q234 K-5 Q070

30Q235 6-8 Q145

30Q280 K-5 Q280

30Q291 6-8 Q404 (Q291)

30Q300 K-8 Q070 Q126

30Q329 K-5 Q329

30Q361 K-5 Q011

30Q384 K-5 Q166

30Q398 K-4 Q212

30Q429 6-8 Q010



Reminders
Participate in the 2024 Student Voter Registration Drive During Civics Week
● The DOE invites school officials to participate in Civics Week activities, including the 2024 Student Voter 

Registration Drive, from March 11–15.

2024 Summer Youth Employment Program (SYEP) Lottery and 2023 SYEP Data
All students ages 14–24 are invited to apply to participate in the 2024 Summer Youth Employment Program 

(SYEP), which is now accepting applications for summer 2024 via the general lottery through March 1. Please 
share the program flyer with your school community and encourage your students to apply. For questions, email 
SYEP@schools.nyc.gov.  

Additional Guidance for Students with IEPs for the SYEP Application: As in previous years, you and your staff 
are encouraged to support students with Individualized Education Programs (IEPs) and 504 Plans with the 
application process. Interested students should follow this TCAC Online Application Guide and submit an online 
application for their age group through their borough’s Transition and College Access Center (TCAC) office by 5:00 
p.m. on March 1. TCACs will support students with IEPs and 504 Plans with the necessary information to be added 
to their applications in order to receive targeted support for placement in the TCAC-specific lottery; this enhances 
their chances of being placed in their respective borough and program choice. 

https://www.nyc.gov/site/dycd/services/jobs-internships/summer-youth-employment-program-syep.page
https://www.nyc.gov/site/dycd/services/jobs-internships/summer-youth-employment-program-syep.page
https://application.nycsyep.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mHuDl1kbcOa_wCsZ6Vk8ZmMqHEr1828X/view
https://application.nycsyep.com/
https://application.nycsyep.com/
https://www.schools.nyc.gov/learning/special-education/help/contacts-and-resources


Reminders
Distribute IDNYC Applications to High School Students
● In accordance with Local Law 48, schools are required to distribute information on IDNYC applications to high school 

students by March 1. Launched in 2015, IDNYC is a card for all New Yorkers, regardless of immigration status. The 
free, municipal identification card provides access to a wide variety of services and programs offered by the City. For 
cardholders age 16 and older, cards are valid for five years from the date the application was approved. For 
cardholders under the age of 16, cards are valid for two years from the date the application was approved.

● To acquire an ID, high school students can make an appointment through the IDNYC online portal or can visit a site 
accepting walk-in applicants. For additional information on IDNYC including a FAQ, review the IDNYC online portal. 

● As a reminder, the DOE does not ask about or track student immigration status, and any and all resources must be 
made available to all students and families. 

Respect For All Week
● This year’s Respect for All (RFA) Week will take place from February 12–16. During RFA Week, school officials 

should celebrate, highlight, and build upon ongoing diversity programs and curriculum-based instruction. They should 
develop new initiatives that promote respect for diversity and engage students in meaningful lessons and/or other 
activities that focus on preventing bias-based harassment, intimidation, and/or bullying. 

● Topics include, but are not limited to, celebrating kindness; being an ally; combatting and reporting bullying and cyber-
bullying; respect for diversity, disability, and religious acceptance; respecting gender identity and gender expression; 
and LGBTQ pride and acceptance.  Additionally, school officials are asked to share with families and guardians the 
RFA week video with translated captions and the Respect For All flyer (available in all DOE languages) with resources 
for students and parents.

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://nyc.legistar1.com/nyc/attachments/c007b83b-3b2f-4126-8a2a-8ab2a4f112a9.pdf&data=05%7c02%7cMToledo%40schools.nyc.gov%7ce7f90d0e5ef942936a2c08dc234e6628%7c18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7c0%7c0%7c638424066823469369%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=%2BtrdWzK/NchQ%2B6Mxy9%2Bjsh6sdEZbT9E3ux9n%2B7PHG94%3D&reserved=0
https://www.nyc.gov/assets/idnyc/downloads/pdf/cardholder-benefits-guide-brc-971-mlf.pdf
https://a069-idnyconlineportal.nyc.gov/IOPWeb/
https://www.nyc.gov/site/idnyc/benefits/benefits.page
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://a069-idnyconlineportal.nyc.gov/IOPWeb/%23/&data=05%7c02%7cMToledo%40schools.nyc.gov%7ce7f90d0e5ef942936a2c08dc234e6628%7c18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7c0%7c0%7c638424066823485283%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=eYiFfsnMBRrde7L9ysscdH7/UsHh6rVkpNl%2BeAhtxu8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://a069-idnyconlineportal.nyc.gov/IOPWeb/%23/&data=05%7c02%7cMToledo%40schools.nyc.gov%7ce7f90d0e5ef942936a2c08dc234e6628%7c18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7c0%7c0%7c638424066823499504%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=ipSh/bRsrYi0XZoxhN9VWeEDRFiYnufA5vGOm6ASHB8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://vimeo.com/907593494?share%3Dcopy&data=05%7c02%7cMToledo%40schools.nyc.gov%7c2bc75a7422184de0acc408dc2113ceb8%7c18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7c0%7c0%7c638421616157071667%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=eMj3CS6vUOSKKQRrhk4WmeifPWrkV/OGlNlUfAfGJkA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://cdn-blob-prd.azureedge.net/prd-pws/docs/default-source/default-document-library/2024-respect-for-all-flyer-20240122---english.pdf?sfvrsn%3Dbd69b62b_4&data=05%7c02%7cMToledo%40schools.nyc.gov%7c2bc75a7422184de0acc408dc2113ceb8%7c18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7c0%7c0%7c638421616157080745%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=Ln5vRVmEPcj/YCfbFfrad1JEeBoSnzamj56FLSBl8Z0%3D&reserved=0
https://www.schools.nyc.gov/school-life/school-environment/respect-for-all


Reminders
Prepare to Administer the 2024 NYC School Survey

● All 3–K/pre–K and K–12 families, teachers and support staff, and students in grades 6–12, will be invited to take the 
annual NYC School Survey starting on February 12. 

Pandemic Electronic Benefit Transfer Program (P-EBT)
● The Pandemic Electronic Benefit Transfer Program (P-EBT) is a federal program to provide food benefits to children 

who miss the opportunity to receive school meals due to pandemic-related school closures. These benefits take the 
form of funds on electronic benefit transfer (EBT cards), which can be used in the same manner as SNAP (food stamp) 
cards. All children who were enrolled in DOE schools during the 2021–22 school year, Summer 2022 or during Summer 
2023 school programming are eligible for this benefit.  

● At this time, many parents/guardians have not yet utilized these benefits, with millions of dollars currently unspent. 
These dollars can still be spent on food, and some of these benefits may be expiring soon. To ensure parents are made 
aware of this benefit, please ensure that your parent coordinators distribute this letter to families, which includes 
translations.   Please note that this is not a DOE program. All questions from families about the program should be 
directed to the ODTA site here: NYS Pandemic Electronic Benefits Transfer (P-EBT) Food Benefits site. For questions 
about this program, parent coordinators can direct families to email otda.sm.eisp.PEBT@otda.ny.gov or call 833-452-
0096.  

Opportunity to Attend the 2024 Parent Coordinator Conference
● The DOE will be hosting the 2024 Parent Coordinator Conference for school principals, parent coordinator(s) and/or 

their family-facing staff on February 21. The conference will be held at The High School of Fashion Industries (225 W 
24th St.; New York, NY 10011), from 9:00 a.m.–4:00 p.m. on February 21. This event will include break-out sessions, a 
resource fair, and opportunities to network with colleagues. Interested participants should have  register by February 9.   
Please share this information and flyer with your parent coordinators and other family-facing staff.

https://www.schools.nyc.gov/school-life/food/food-benefits
https://www.schools.nyc.gov/about-us/messages-for-families
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://otda.ny.gov/SNAP-COVID-19/Frequently-Asked-Questions-Pandemic-EBT.asp%23faq-q1-1&data=05%7c02%7cKAtkinson2%40schools.nyc.gov%7ce1d799c0692d4a080ebd08dc1de2fa9c%7c18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7c0%7c0%7c638418107911070093%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c3000%7c%7c%7c&sdata=yQ%2BPFBJvmTD4UQVfTOond%2BBKENXwiAVRWCpJ5GwSvVQ%3D&reserved=0
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=tyxJGEXvYUWFcQxC5fesBwKOqt4v_UtJvqegWTXm1TNURVBOUTBSN0ZFU0ZOMkFKUVQzRlRHNlY0RyQlQCN0PWcu
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=tyxJGEXvYUWFcQxC5fesBwKOqt4v_UtJvqegWTXm1TNURVBOUTBSN0ZFU0ZOMkFKUVQzRlRHNlY0RyQlQCN0PWcu
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF5ar0139o/CL3USvi5ZXxRce1MYhIhIQ/view?utm_content=DAF5ar0139o&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer


February 
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